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Weekly Communication from MG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Friday, April 25 
➢ High School Band Performace 

Monday, April 28 
➢ Pro-D—No School for Students 
➢ Federal Election Day 

Tuesday, April 29 
➢ Div 4 to VSO 
➢ Div 19 to Water Shed 

Wednesday, April 30 
➢ Div 5 to Museum of Anthropology  

 

 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder that today, 
we have Parent Teacher Conferences.  

Students are dismissed at 2:00 pm.  

2:00 pm Students 
are Dismissed 

Continue Today 
(Thursday, April 24) 

Making Indigenous Drums 

Last week, all students brought home 
a Walk-a-Thon pledge sheet.  
Students are encouraged to collect 
pledges from family, neighbours, 
and friends for each lap they 
complete during the Walkathon on 
May 2. The more laps completed 
the better chance your class will 
have for a prize. The more laps 
walked also equals more money 
for the school! 
 
Money raised from the Walk-a-
Thon will go two towards more 
funding for music instruments and 
exciting painted playground lines 
for snakes and ladders and 
hopscotch.  

Walk-a-Thon 
Fundraiser—Friday 

May 2 

Monday, April 28 is the School 
Board’s Indigenous Focus Day.  
The teaching staff will be gathering at 
Churchill Secondary to learn how we 
can further enhance adding 

Indigenous content to our curriculum  
at Maple Grove.  

No School Monday, 
April 28: Pro-D Day 

http://www.vsb.bc.ca/maple-grove
https://themaplegrovepac.wordpress.com/
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Do you know that Maple Grove will be a 
summer school site in July? Summer 
School will run from July 3 until July 18. 
There will be two sessions: 8:30-12:00 
and then 12:30-4:00. 

Four of our Maple Grove teachers will be 
working.  If you are considering sending 
your child to summer school, you might 
want to consider registering your child in 
one of the following classes: 

Ms Tiffany Chan is teaching “Getting 
Ready for Grade 4” from 8:30-12:00 

Ms Sharon Hales is teaching “Fun With 
Math: Kindergarten and Grade 1” from 
8:30-12:00 and 12:30-4:00 (the same 
program will be taught in the morning 
and in the afternoon) 

Ms Chloe Kao is teaching : “Getting 
Ready for Grade 1” from 8:30-12:00 and 
12:30-4:00 (the same program will be 
taught in the morning and in the 
afternoon) 

Ms Julie Phelps is teaching: “Literacy 
Through Music, Dance, and Drama 
Kindergarten and Grade 1” from 8:30-
12:00 and 12:30-4:00 (the same program 
will be taught in the morning and in the 
afternoon) 

Registration for summer school begins on 
April 23 and classes tend to fill up 
quickly.  More information can be found 
by visiting: https://www.vsb.bc.ca/
page/5211/summer-learning 

 

Summer School at 
Maple Grove! - 

Reminder 

We will be starting 
a fun lunch-time 
chess club. Days 
will vary 
depending on the 
space available. 

Remind your children to listen to the 
announcements for lunchtime chess 
days.  

Lunch Time Chess 
Club 

Thank you families for supporting our 
Wednesday pizza order. The funds 
will go to subsidize grade 7 camp.  
Please visit https://
vsb.schoolcashonline.com/ to order. 

May Pizza Orders 
are Open 

If you are planning to leave our 
Maple Grove Elementary School 
Community, please contact the office 
at maplegrove@vsb.bc.ca so we 

make appropriate class organization 
plans for September.  

If Your Family is 
Leaving Mape Grove 

Catherine Ann Cameron, PhD, 
Honorary Emerita Professor of 
Psychology, is studying what might 
lead children to follow rules at home 
and school. They are very interested 
both in what children actually do, and 
what parents do to encourage 
children to follow rules. They have 
developed some fun games, stories 
and brief interviews for children that 
they would like to try out with a small 
group of children from Kindergarten 

through to Grade 5 and they could 
also like to give their parents a few 
questionnaires to fill in to see if they 
will be useful for Dr. Cameron to use 
when they conduct their major study 
next year. They would be most 
grateful to you if you would be willing 
to volunteer for you and your child to 
help them out, of course, your 
participation is entirely voluntary.  

Please contact Dr. Cameron if you are 
interested acameron@psych.ubc.ca. 

UBC Study 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5211/summer-learning
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5211/summer-learning
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com
mailto:acameron@psych.ubc.ca
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French Cooking at MG 
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Community News 
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After School Program 
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Register Here 

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/vancouver/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&days_of_week=0000000&activity_select_param=2&center_ids=50&activity_keyword=tennis&viewMode=list
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